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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – RESCHEDULED   MEETING – March 3, 2011
The rescheduled regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on the date of Thursday, March 3, 2011.  Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were:  James Beard, Alan Campbell, Bill Dennison, Lynne Dewey, Tony Garrison, Alison Langley, Lisa Hooker, Shelly Hendricks, Etta Cornett, and Patty Parrott.  David Fredricks was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 11-158 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Alan Campbell to adopt the agenda for the February rescheduled meeting.

ORDER # 11-159 – APPROVAL OF THE JANUARY MINUTES – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Alan Campbell to approve the minutes of the January meeting.
ORDER #11-160-APPROVAL OF THE JANUARY MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS-The motion was made by Lisa Hooker and seconded by James Beard to approve the January monthly financial reports, instructional funds report, and bingo report.
ORDER #11-161-APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS-The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Alison Langley to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of February 2011.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – No visitors were present at the meeting.

ORDER # 11-162 – APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the second reading of the December meeting minutes.

CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison and Shelly Hendricks reported on curriculum, instruction, and assessment items:

· Council members received the 2010-2011 MAP Report, Next-Generation Learners Accountability Model, and NH School Writing Policy. 
· Mrs. Hendricks briefly explained the adjustments to the school’s writing policy plan and stated we are required to have this documentation in place.

ORDER #11-163-APPROVAL OF THE SCHOOL WRITING POLICY-The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Etta Cornett to approve the school writing policy plan.
INFORMATION ITEMS:

· Aaron House is a state wrestling champion

· Ron Bevars has the most victories in KABC history

· Cheerleaders won region and placed in the top ten at state competition

· Girl’s basketball will play in region tournaments.

· FCCLA will send 3 students to state competition.

· The council members received a copy of the assessment committee minutes, student accident list, and the nurse’s report for January.
· The Section 7 needs list document for 2011-2012 was shared with the council members.

ORDER # 11-164 – APPROVAL OF SECTION 7 NEEDS LIST – The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Alison Langley to approve the 2011-2012 Section 7 Needs List document as presented.

2011-2012- STAFFING ALLOCATIONS –Council members were given a staff allotment draft. North Hardin currently has 63 certified slots, using the second LMC position as a teacher position. The 2010-2011 school year had a 24:1 ratio with section 7 funding. The Board of Education will discuss section 7 funding on March 14, 2011. Section 7 funding would allow a 24:1 ratio for the 2011-2012 school year.
ORDER #11-165-STAFF ALLOTMENT PROPOSAL-The motion was made by Alan Campbell and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the staff allotment draft.

NEW BUSINESS:

· Mrs. Gina Clear submitted a donation request letter to the council members. The donation from various clubs/groups would enable the yearbook to pay the balance due on the account.

ORDER # 11-166 - ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Etta Cornett to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

